THE COLUMBUS BOYCHOIR SCHOOL

Princeton, New Jersey NEWSLETTER

melac lion

Vol. VII

October 18, 1962

No. 6

PARENTS' DAY, on Saturday, was a great success from the coffee served to the guests upon their arrival in the morning to the concert in the evening presented by both choirs. The morning schedule included classes in reading and math, attended by parents who acted as "students" in their sons' places. The boys joined in the theory class after which a buffet luncheon was served in the Loggia. The afternoon was dominated by parent-teacher conferences and athletic competition between the Blue and Gold. The aforementioned evening choral program was a great success and enjoyed by all. Farents and friends went away for another year content and pleased that their sons were attending a school of this calibre. - Richard Funk

TENNIS TOURNAMENT - In addition to other sports activities, the Blue-Gold Tennis Match is now nearing the finals.

In the semi-finals we have: Paul Sutterlin, Gold; Steve Johnston, Blue; Barry Yaches, Gold; and Jim DeLoach, Gold.

The final matches will be played Tuesday or Wednesday, depending upon the weather.
-J. DeLoach

SCHOOL PICTURES - This past Friday was a day when all "hams" of the School had an opportunity to shine. We all had our individual photographs taken. They will be in color and ready for distribution soon. - Michael O'Flaherty

FLU SHOTS - Monday night Dr. Lewis, our school doctor, came to school to give us our first flu shot. There were, as you can guess, quite a lot of mixed emotions. - D. Carter

YOUTH MEETING - On Sunday night David Huggins, Nat Wordell, and I went to a youth fellowship meeting at the house of Rev. Hugh Liffiton, the pastor at the Second Presbyterian Church. We had a very good meal which consisted of potato chips, sandwiches, lettuce, and apple cider. Rev. Liffiton told us how to bring Christ into our lives. The meeting was over about 8:30 PM. - Bill Price

FOOTBALL - During Physical Education some of the boys who have football equipment are being coached by Mr. Rhine. They are learning how to block, tackle, and where to go on the field and what to do on the field.

The boys haven't played any organized game yet but we soon will. The boys were asking to play other schools, and Mr. Rhine said he would have to see if we could play first.

It looks so far like we might have a good team. - Stephen Bryant

BIRTHDAYS this week were celebrated by ANDERSON REEVES (13), MICHAEL GARY (11) and JOHN RICE (11). All three boys received the tradition cake and paddle - R. Withum

RETURNED - Last Saturday evening the boys put on a program for the parents. In the middle of the concert a boy whom we all missed came in, David Williams. David is from Harrisburg, West Virginia, and had to go home because of illness. However, everyone was glad to see David return. - David Huggins (note: Bill Jchnson, still in the hospital with a broken leg suffered during the summer, will have a birthday on October 29th. Address is: Newton Memorial Hospital, Newton, New Jersey.)